
 
 
 

 

PRICING BULLETIN       January 18, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Marlite Customers, 
 
The global demand for fiberglass continues to far exceed supply.  Naturally, we are 
seeing this imbalance reflected in the cost of fiberglass – a major raw material 
component of FRP Panels.  Coupled with adverse conditions in transportation and other 
raw materials, Marlite must adjust prices on the following products: 
 

• Standard FRP Panels       9% 
 
The new prices are effective on Monday February 14, 2022. Existing prices are effective 
on all orders of typical volume placed on or before Friday February 11, 2022 and 
shipped within normal lead times.    
 
We are assessing the impact these most recent increases are having on our value-add 
FRP Products.  In the meantime, we remain hopeful things will begin to normalize as we 
approach the latter half of the year.  But, for now, we collectively continue to grow tired 
of writing and receiving these increase announcements.   
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Greg Triplett 
Vice President – Sales & Marketing 
Marlite 
Dover, OH 
 
 
 
 
 
 


